
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Coffee Regional Medical Center Invites You to Discover the Latest in Robotic Joint 

Replacement with Dr. Josh Vickers at “Discussions with the Doc” 

Douglas, Ga. – Coffee Regional Medical Center invites the community to the next installment of our 

Discussions with the Doc patient education series on Tuesday, June 17 at 6:00 p.m. The event will be held 

in the first-floor classrooms at Coffee Regional Medical Center and will feature Dr. Josh Vickers, a board-

certified, fellowship trained orthopedic surgeon with Orthopedic Surgeons of Georgia. 

At Orthopedic Surgeons of Georgia, we believe in combining the best of both worlds—unmatched 

orthopedic excellence with the latest in high-tech innovation. During this informative evening, Dr. Vickers 

will lead a conversation on joint replacement, including the newest techniques in advanced robotics for 

knee and hip replacement surgery. Guests will learn how robot-assisted procedures are transforming 

outcomes for patients, offering greater precision, faster recovery, and longer-lasting results. 

“We’re proud to bring world-class orthopedic care to South Georgia with cutting-edge equipment and a 

team of skilled surgeons dedicated to your health,” said Dr. Vickers. “This event is a great opportunity to 

ask questions, explore your options, and learn about the future of joint care right here at home.” 

A light meal will be provided, and space is limited—RSVP is required to attend. 

To reserve your spot, call Orthopedic Surgeons of Georgia at 912-383-6575 or email 

Steven.Hodge@coffeeregional.org. 

Coffee Regional Medical Center is committed to providing ongoing health education opportunities for 

our community. Stay tuned for future Discussions with the Doc events. If there’s a topic you’d like to 

learn more about, let us know! 

 


